From: <u>Joanna Zimny</u>
To: <u>Joanna Zimny</u>

Subject: FW: 385 University Ave W

Date: Monday, August 25, 2025 11:50:26 AM

Attachments: image002.png

image003.png image004.png

From: Clint Zane <Clint.Zane@ci.stpaul.mn.us> Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 2:04 PM

To: Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Cc: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Subject: RE: 385 University Ave W

Just talked with Chris Wiskur and he is good to go as well. Both mechanical and warm air permits have been approved, their inspection was apparently on 7/22 so should be closed out in the system to be verified later. I think for our purposes she is off the hook with our remaining requirements if my memory serves me.



City in America

Clint Zane Vacant Buildings Inspector Building Inspector

Department of Safety and Inspections 375 Jackson Street, Suite 300 Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: 651-266-9029 **C:** 651-248-3860

Clint.Zane@ci.stpaul.mn.us



Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

DSI's Mission: "To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public health and safety for all."